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April 2019 
 

WWW. MHWClub.com 

 

APRIL 
 

Monday, April 8th 7pm 

Monthly Meeting –Board Elec-

tions , hands on project 

Town Hall 

 

 

Wednesday April 10th 1pm 

Enrichment 

The Gift Workshop 

Evite to Follow 

 

Friday, April 26th 11:30am 

Lunch Bunch 

Azteca Mexican Restaurant 

Matthews 

 

 

May 
Monday May 13th 6:30pm 

Annual Potluck Dinner 

Evite/perfect potluck to follow 

 

Message from Co-Presidents 

The April service project will be done the night of our monthly meeting. It’s going to be 
packed full of fun little projects for every different level of crafting ! •We will create a 
memory box filled with candy, a decorative frame & handmade card for the “Unlimited 
Possibilities“ residence: dementia and memory care.  
        We will also decorate gift bags and donate money to Bright Blessings: help for the 
homeless children.  

    Lastly , we have extra school supplies donated to us by our wonderful members. 
Those will be packaged and given to our  member, Tracy Questell, She created  Healing 
Vine Harbor .  It is a place where women may rest and find help weathering the storms 

that life can throw their way.  Women will be fed spiritually, emotionally and physically. 
We are here to help transform lives one woman at a time by empowering them through 

education, life skills training such as financial literacy, employability readiness,  
self-development, emotional support and much more. 

 

Mary Blinn and Terri Hood 

Service co-chairs 

The annual MHWC Card Party was once again fabulous!  The food was 

delicious and plentiful. The silent auction table was beautiful and of-

fered so many exciting things to bid on.  Everyone had a great time play-

ing cards or other games. Many, many thanks to Toni, Pat, and all those 

involved in putting together another  awesome fundraiser. 

 

Andree West and Marilyn Fargo have graciously accepted the nomina-

tion to put their names on the ballot for co-presidents for next year.  We 

continue to take nominations for two positions available on the board 

for next year: Vice-president and Service. Please contact us if you would 

be willing to fill one of these positions.  The slate will be presented for a 

vote at the April meeting. 

 

Jane and Pat 

CO-Presidents 

Nena Hartz 04/22 

Kristina Maddox 04-05 

Gail Perryman 04-05 

Cheryl Reid 04-15 

Bette Felsher 04-17 

Melinda Sherrin 04-19 

Jane Morris 04-20 

Ann Sharpe 04-22 

Patricia Harris 04-23 

Sigrid McKeel 04-26 
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Hugs 

Spring Team News 

March Meeting Recap 
March Monthly Meeting Program – “Picture Me Organized” 
We were honored to welcome Lisa Brueggemann to the MHWC March Meeting on the 11th.  Lisa is an entrepreneur who transi-
tioned a hobby into a passion and then into a successful business with a national clientele that has been featured on WNCN's 
Charlotte Today.    
  
Lisa's "Picture Me Organized" company (https://www.picturemeorganized.com/) is a photo organizing service dedicated to help-
ing clients organize, curate and preserve their most precious memories - the photos and videos that tell our stories and become 
our legacy.   
 
Lisa generously shared her three-step plan as well as tools, tips and resources to help get all our cherished photos and videos 
organized and properly stored so they can be enjoyed now and saved for posterity! 
 
  
Submitted by Jeannine Kring, VP 

Kathleen Schilling                        Mom had a stent put in and then had a stroke   Thinking of you 

Ann Cloaninger                            Leg Surgery                                                        Get Well 

Brad Berlin (Carla’s husband)      Hip Surgery                                                        Get well           

Jay Whyte (Diane’s husband)      Health Issues                                                       Thinking of you 

Melinda Sherrin            New Member                                Welcome  

Suzanne Maddox will be taking over the responsibility of  sending "Hugs" cards as Corresponding Sec-

retary for the months of April and May. She can be reached at 

 704-488-5399 or ninjasuzy@yahoo.com.  Celeste Deneke has served as Corresponding Secretary for 

several years but she will be having back surgery April 4.  Please keep her in you thoughts and prayers. 

Several Ladies partici-

pated in Music Bingo at 

Pour 64 Taproom with 3 

of them getting Bingo!!! 

April Enrichment 

 

Once again we will be offering our mem-

bers an opportunity to craft either a wall 

hanging Spring Bunny or a Lazy Susan 

complete with turntable .  This event will 

take place on April 10th 1-3pm at The Gift-

Workshop in Mint Hill.  An Evite will follow: 

Here are some samples choices:  

mailto:ninjasuzy@yahoo.com
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Silent Auction/Raffle Basket Review 
FUNDRAISER FOOD - RAFFLE & SILENT AUCTION 
 
We ladies outdid ourselves like never before!  We fed approximately 170 folks with food provided all by our 
membership.  Our food committee was delighted with outpouring of participation from our members this 
year. 
Ann Newman and Beth Hamrick and their committee members (Lois Carr, Marilyn Folnsbee's, Becky 
Hamilton, Ann Litaker, Annette Pace, Ann Sharpe) kept the beverage cups full, refilling many plates, and 
food hot.  Many of our guests remarked how pleased they were with quantity and quality of food! 
   
Our fundraiser was structured to earn money not only by selling tickets but tempting our guests with large 
array of items to purchase.  Our Basket/Plant raffle offered 22 baskets and 3 live plants which kept Carol 
Hull and Marina Moore constantly busy explaining and selling.  Then there was the silent auction that of-
fered 161 items.  All baskets were assembled and decorated by Marilyn Fargo and Andree West that had 
festive/cute tags made by Mary Blinn and Terri Hood.  Our 50/50 Raffle provided our winner, Marilyn 
Fargo, and our club to each earn $226!  Another outstanding year to AnnaMary Mosher and Linn Nichols 
on hustling to sell soooooo many tickets! 
 
There were 19 members who were persistent enough to obtain item(s) from approximately 80 merchants/
organizations.  All of these items contributed significantly to proceeds from our Basket Raffle and Silent 
Auction.  Attached is a chart that lists those merchants who were especially generous with their donations 
and our local artists who donated their creations in support of our fundraiser.  Let's remember them with 
our patronage. 
 
 
Toni Rollins & Pat Stanley 

Pictures from our successful 

fundraiser and card party 



MHWC Fundraiser – 2019 Significant Sponsors: 
 

Pine Lake Country Club 

Pottery 51 

Chick-Fil-A 

CPCC Foundation 

Fresh Chef Kitchen 

King’s Jewelry 

Belle Vita Salon 

Log Cabin Pottery 

 

Our Local Artist Sponsors: 

 
 

 
 

 

ARTWORK   

Mrs. Marilyn Fargo,  Silk Arrangements Ms. Elizabeth Harvey, Mint Hill Arts 

Ms. Carol Clayton, Mint Hill Arts Mr. Paul Imirie,  Hand Crafted Bowl 

Ms. Katherine de Prater, The Gift  

Workshop 

Mrs. Phyllis Knight, Studio 

Mr. Larry Ferguson, Mint Hill Arts Mr. David Luther McGee, Mint Hill Arts 

Mr. Marcus Hamilton, Dennis the Menace Mrs. Judy Mizell, Mint Hill Arts 

POTTERY 51   

Ms. Linda Belter Ms. Amy Phelps 

Ms. Katherine Griffin, Hearts Afire Mrs. Kate Phelps 

Ms. Judy Kendall Ms. Brenda Roberts, Artworks 

Mr. Paul Lyon, Tallpine Pottery Ms. Jan Stora, Running Rabbit Pottery 

Mr. D. Max McLeod Ms. Carol Weston 

Ms. Debbie Mosher   

LOG CABIN POTTERY  

Mr. Charles “Doc” Beard  

Ms. Lois Edwards   

Ms. Judy Payne   


